
TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Staci Ashley, Executive Director of Human Resources                     

SUBJECT: Request for Approval of 2021-2022 Contract Renewals for Administrators 
Pay Grade 6-12

DATE: February 16, 2021

It is the recommendation of the administration that the contracts for the following 
personnel be renewed for the 2021-2022 school year. 

***********************

Administrative Recommendation:

Approval of Administrative Contracts for 2021-2022


